
 

 

Addendum No. 1 

Request for Proposals: Independent Auditor  

Date: June 18, 2025 

This addendum is issued to inform all prospective bidders of a delay and potential changes to the above-

referenced RFP. 

Background: 

The original RFP sought audit services for fiscal years 2023 and 2024. It has recently come to our attention that 

audit services for these years may no longer be required. Instead, services may be needed beginning with fiscal 

year 2025. As such, the scope and associated timeline for the RFP are under review. 

Update to Timeline: 

The RFP timeline, including the question and answer (Q&A) period, is currently on hold. A revised schedule will be 

issued in a forthcoming addendum once the updated scope and requirements have been confirmed. 

Next Steps: 

We anticipate issuing an updated timeline and any related modifications to the scope of work by June 27, 2025. 

Bidders are encouraged to monitor the RFP site for future updates. 

Important Note: 

No action is required from bidders at this time. However, all previously submitted questions and proposals will be 

held pending the forthcoming revision. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this process. 

Contact: 

Samantha West 

Director of Operations 

Public Sector Consultants 

swest@publicsectorconsultants.com 
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